
 

 
 

 

 

11 April 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Please see attached two important Booklets from CCEA. Please take some time to read these 

carefully and to bring the Candidates’ booklet to the attention of your daughter. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr McCorry 

Examinations Officer 

 


